
 

COMMISSION NOTICE 5/2005 

 
NOTICE REGARDING NEW MINIMUM INSURANCE 

REQUIREMENTS FOR AIR CARRIERS 

 
As and from 30th April 2005, EC Regulation No 785/2004 which sets 
minimum insurance requirements for air carriers and aircraft operators came 
into force in the European Community.  
 
The Commission will be responsible for ensuring that air carriers licensed in 
Ireland under Council Regulation (EEC) No 2407/92 comply with the 
requirements of the new Regulation.  
 
The Commission has written to all licensed air carriers informing them about 
the requirements of the Regulation. 
 
The text of the Regulation can be accessed from the Commission’s website 
by using the following link, 
http://www.aviationreg.ie/downloads/insregfinal.pdf.  
 
 
 
William Prasifka 
Commissioner 
 
4th May 2005  
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